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Please post  at work. 

Connections—The Newslet-
ter of Chapter 52, Columbus 
and Central Ohio, Society of 
Broadcast Engineers 

 
 It has come to our attention that one or more individu-
als have been denied registration at the forthcoming I-Video 
Technologies, “Communication Technologies Exposition 
2017” scheduled for October 17 based upon their commer-
cial affiliation or association. Since the goals of SBE and 
SMPTE are education without regard to affiliation, it seems 
inappropriate to have a SBE-SMPTE meeting where some 
are denied admission based upon their commercial associa-
tion. For that reason, there will be no SBE-SMPTE meeting 
at the Exposition. 
 
 In no way is this meant to discourage attendance by 
SBE-SMPTE members or any others at the Exposition. 
There appears to be much to learn, interesting equipment to 
be seen, and a very fun venue for the Exposition.  
 
 If you plan to attend, be sure to register and receive 
confirmation of your acceptance by I-Video in advance of 
the Exposition in order to avoid any embarrassment at the 
door. 
 
 See the following page for full Exposition information. 
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